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March 2017
To The Honourable Rob Stokes MP
Minister for Education
GPO Box 5341 
Sydney 2001
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Dear Minister,
Chatswood Public School is already overflowing and urgently needs many more permanent classrooms.  Most Chatswood Public School kids walk from Chatswood CBD and apartment blocks just on the doorstep, with 300 more students expected in just the next three years from apartment blocks under construction.  Those kids won’t be going to other schools three and six kms away.  Can you please make a plan that will genuinely accommodate continuing student growth in Chatswood CBD and the immediate area?

Signed
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